
Shipdham Surgery  

 

 

 

 

Online consultations 
To ensure the best, safe care for you and your family, this 
practice accepts non-urgent/routine online consultations 

requests or queries during 
opening hours (8am – 6.30pm) 

 

 

 
For urgent help during opening hours, you should call 

the practice or call or visit NHS 111 online. 

If it’s outside of practice opening hours (8am – 6.30pm), visit 
NHS 111 online, or call 111. In an emergency, 

call 999 or go to A&E. 

You can submit your non-urgent/routine request online at 

 

Shipdham Surgery – NHS GP Surgery in Norfolk 

 

https://shipdhamsurgery.nhs.uk/

